From: Office of Care Coordination <carecoordination@ocgov.info>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 10:09 AM

Subject: Coordinated Entry System (CES) Steering Committee Meeting

Office of

CARE CO®RDINATION

County Executive Office

The Coordinated Entry System (CES) Steering Committee meeting scheduled
for Wednesday, March 6, 2024, has been cancelled.

The Orange County Continuum of Care (CoC) will hold a special meeting of
the CES Steering Committee on Thursday, March 7, 2023, as a webinar. Below

is the information for the special meeting of the CES Steering Committee.

View the CES Steering Committee Special Meeting Agenda

Date: March 7, 2024
Time: 9:00 a.m. - 10:00 a.m.

Meeting Link: Click here to join the meeting
Meeting ID: 279 724 734 205

Passcode: XAmavQ

Call in (audio only): +1 949 - 543 - 0845
Phone Conference ID: 141 946 200#

Please contact the Office of Care Coordination at
CareCoordination@ocgov.com with the subject line “CES Steering Committee
Special Meeting" if you have any questions.
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